
 
NEWS RELEASE 

SCSO Deputy Dies in Line of Duty 
 
Seminole Co. Fla., (12/26/11)- The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) mourns the loss of Deputy 
Matt Miller.  Deputy Miller died in a traffic crash while on duty this afternoon.  He was 53 years old. 
 
Deputy Miller was a member of the SCSO motor unit and had served with the agency for nearly 24 
years.  He leaves behind a wife. 
 
The crash occurred at 1:17 p.m. when Deputy Miller’s motorcycle collided with a second vehicle at 
Maitland Boulevard and Gateway Drive in Altamonte Springs, Fla..  The second driver was transported to 
Orlando Regional Medical Center.  The Florida Highway Patrol is investigating the crash. 
 
Information about memorial service arrangements will be shared as soon as they are available.  The 
family of Deputy Miller expresses their appreciation for the community’s support and asks that the 
media please respect their privacy at this difficult time. 
 

 
 
For more information contact:  
Seminole County Sheriff’s Office  
Public Affairs Division 
Heather Smith (hsmith@seminolesheriff.org)  
(407) 665-6748 - desk 
(407) 474-5189 - cell 
or 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 - cell 
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